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AN ACT relating to special license plates; modifying fees 
for eligibility statements for armed forces special license 
plates; modifying the distribution of fees; specifying 
fees; requiring a report; and providing for an effective 
date. 
 
Be It Enacted by the Legislature of the State of Wyoming: 
 

Section 1.  W.S. 31-2-217(j) and by creating a new 
subsection (k) is amended to read: 
 

31-2-217.  Special plates; Pearl Harbor survivors; 
national guard members; armed forces veterans; purple heart 
recipients. 
 

(j)  Each applicant for an armed forces special 
license plate shall submit a an application fee of fifty 
dollars ($50.00) twenty dollars ($20.00) upon which the 
Wyoming veteran's commission shall issue a written 
statement establishing the applicant's eligibility to 
receive an armed forces license plate from the county 
treasurer.  The fee Fees collected under this subsection 
shall be deposited into the highway veterans' commission 
expendable trust fund. Application for and any renewal of 
an armed forces special license plate shall be subject to 
the requirements of this article and the payment of the fee 
required by W.S. 31-3-102(a)(viii). 

 
(k)  The department of transportation shall submit an 

annual report to the joint appropriations and joint 
transportation, highways and military affairs interim 
committees by October 1 of each year.  The report shall 
identify the actions taken and monies expended pursuant to 
this section. 
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Section 2.  This act is effective July 1, 2010. 
 

(END) 
 
 
 
 

    
Speaker of the House   President of the Senate 
 
   
 Governor  
   
 TIME APPROVED: _________  
   
 DATE APPROVED: _________  
 
I hereby certify that this act originated in the House. 
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